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Wednesday 1st March 2023 

 
Y6 SATs Meeting 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Year 6 pupils have their end of Key Stage 2 assessments taking place Tuesday 9th May – Friday 12th May and 
we would like to offer the opportunity for parents and carers to come into school on Monday 13th March at 
4:30pm where the Year 6 team will be sharing a short presentation about the statutory assessments that will be 
taking place.  

 
At the meeting the we will be discussing a range of points about the Key Stage 2 assessments such as:  

• What are and when are the SATs taking place  

• What is assessed and how 

• How we are preparing at school 

• How you can help to support us 

• How the results will be reported back to you 
 

After the presentations, there will be the opportunity for you to share any questions you may have with your child’s 
class teacher.  

 
Please complete and return the reply slip below, indicating if you will be attending, by Friday 10th March.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Monday 13th March at 3:20pm. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ruth Stone  
Principal 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Name of child: ________________________________ Class: _____________  
 
 
I will / will not (please circle as appropriate) be attending the Year 6 SATs meeting on:  
 
Monday 13th March, 3:20pm 
  
 
Parent/Carer signature: ________________________________ 

 
 



 


